
From: Eric Campbell ecampbell@saigrp.com
Subject: FW: Tower permit

Date: January 23, 2024 at 1:49 PM
To: jweiss@ARKMulticasting.com jweiss@arkmulticasting.com, CWeiss@ARKMulticasting.com cweiss@arkmulticasting.com
Cc: Wesley Wallace wesley@wallacetower.com, Alyxandra Wallace alyx@wallacetower.com

Excellent News!
 
We received the permit for Wadena, MN, today. We don’t have to wait for the tax
issue to be resolved.
 
Eric Campbell
617-543-0003
 
From: Kathy Hastings <Kathy.Hastings@wcmn.us>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 2:23 PM
To: Eric Campbell <ecampbell@saigrp.com>
Subject: Tower permit
 
Good afternoon, Eric,
 
Attached is a letter for the completed permit, two copies of the permit, and receipts for
payment.  Please let us know if you would like any of these documents mailed to you;
otherwise, we will mail the Certificate of Compliance once it is complete.  Thank you!
 
Kathy Hastings
Administrative Assistant
Wadena County Planning & Zoning
415 Jefferson St. S., Room 234, Wadena, MN 56482
Phone: (218) 631-7604
 

 


